
Warren Collegiate  
Thursday, Dec. 5, 2024  Day  6 
 
Canteen: 
 
Thursday: Burgers 
Friday: Taco Soup 
 
 
 
Announcements: 
 
Please come to the office to confirm if you are attending Little Women play on Dec. 
11th, if you have not already confirmed.  If you are interested in seeing the play and 
not a regular MTC participant, we will have a couple tickets available so please let 
me know if you want to attend. 
 
There will be a brief meeting, Friday at lunch in the gym, for all those interested in 
the Ski Trip.  The ski trip is open to grades 9-12, and the dates are March 26th & 
27th.  No commitment is needed yet, so come to the meeting to find out more 
information! 
 
Just a reminder to all JV Girls volleyball players to please return your washed 
jerseys by Monday the latest. Thank-you! 
 


